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Welcome to the Wildcat Band Booster Newsletter - a central hub for all things CVHS Band Boosters.

Marching Band Banquet - See You There Tonight!

A Few Notes from CVHS Band Director,
Melissa Hall

I’m so excited to celebrate the amazing season of Wildcat
Marching Band tonight at our banquet. We’ll celebrate
the season - and our seniors - with some delicious food,

desserts, and company! For those interested, the banquet will be followed by the interest meeting for
Winter Guard and Winter Drumline. This week, don’t forget to turn in your Marching Band recruitment
letters so we have enough for all of our Middle School friends. – Melissa Hall

Key Dates for the Upcoming Week

● Tonight! 6:00 - 8:00 PM, End of Season Banquet, CVHS cafeteria. Winter Guard and Winter
Drumline meeting to follow at 8:00 PM.

● Nov. 12, 7:00-8:30 PM Virtual Band Boosters Meeting
https://meet.google.com/cfb-fpta-pbs

https://cvhswildcatbandboosters.com/
https://meet.google.com/cfb-fpta-pbs


Tonight!
End of Season Banquet

The 2024 end of season banquet will be held Friday Nov. 8 at
6:00 PM in the CVHS cafeteria. Be there to help celebrate
what has already been a truly fantastic season! Marching
bandmembers are free, adults are $10 and siblings $5.00.
Once again this year, it will be catered by Panda Express. We
are also asking for dessert donations and volunteers to help
during the banquet. Please use this Banquet SUG Link to
donate desserts or volunteer. Cash and Credit (via our PayPal

link) will be accepted at the door. The banners for each senior that are displayed in the football
stadiumwill be given to them at the banquet. Students and parents sign up here to attend BANQUET
RSVP FORM.

For students planning on participating in either Winter Drumline or Winter Guard, fill out the
DRUMLINE INTEREST FORM or the WINTER GUARD INTEREST FORM. There will be an information
session on Friday, November 8th immediately following the marching band banquet. Interested
students and parents should plan to attend.

Wildcat Band Fees!
Invoices have been sent for both the $75 Band Course Fee and the $200 Marching Band Course Fee via
MySchoolBucks to the email on file for all band students.

Save The Date For TheWinter Concert!

The first concert of the year will be on Thursday, December 5th at 7:00-9:00 PM (with a dress
rehearsal on Wednesday, Dec. 4th at 3:00-5:00 PM).

Spring Trip!
THEMYRTLE BEACH TRIP is posted on Schoology and has now been reviewed with students in every
class. Parents, please note that the deadline for the 2nd deposit of $250 is due on Dec. 4, 2024. If you
have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms. Hall.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080D48AEA72CA7FA7-52224545-2024#/
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4DA4A82AA2FFC34-52222351-endofseason__;!!Pwvz7ORF!KXB7iqTHy0_eW7tKm0aoXdndTZKQWaJqdszlbagUR1_jyMYpyG2Vmw_es7DBDOdAwCnmAYdfDIzpQNQ$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4DA4A82AA2FFC34-52222351-endofseason__;!!Pwvz7ORF!KXB7iqTHy0_eW7tKm0aoXdndTZKQWaJqdszlbagUR1_jyMYpyG2Vmw_es7DBDOdAwCnmAYdfDIzpQNQ$
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScjK_ckZ9xiPmUAkVaebcqEVs-YCp5-X69GZwwI9196sCSi7w/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdI0rdsN34JGFhWrZwF23xVZEDaSZl8kRlk3N4fDHNkYhGF-w/viewform


Brass Day!

The Dewberry School of Music at George Mason
Universitywill hold Brass Day on Saturday, Nov. 9,
2024 from 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM in the deLaski
Performing Arts Building at the Fairfax Campus. This
event is free and open to all skill levels from beginner to
advanced, ages 11 and up. Please be prepared to bring
your instrument and a packed lunch (there are also
places to buy lunch on campus if you prefer). The day
will include master classes, performances, instrument
demonstrations, vendors, andmore. Various ensembles
will be participating including the GMU
Tuba-Euphonium Ensemble, Trumpet Ensemble, and

Brass Ensemble. The event is FREE but registration is required. Link to register:
https://music.gmu.edu/admissions/visit-us

Fundraising Corner

There will be twomore fundraisers this year.

1. Double Good Popcorn Sales: December 9th - December 12th This fundraiser will raise
money for the Myrtle Beach trip AND guest sectional instructors. Sales are done entirely online.
More information will come in November.

2. Krispy Kreme Fundraiser: March 3rd - March 19thMore information will come in February.

And there is always the…

ANYTIME NO FRILLS FUNDRAISER: Anytime is a good time to donate to the CVHS
Band programs. No donation is too small and all donations will go directly to our
band programs for things like new uniforms, new instruments andmore!. Scan the QR
code to go to the Band PayPal/Credit Card donation page. Or enter the link into your
web browser. https://tinyurl.com/p36r452b

https://music.gmu.edu/admissions/visit-us
https://music.gmu.edu/admissions/visit-us
https://tinyurl.com/p36r452b

